
October 2024 

To:  Local Union Presidents 

Re:  2025 AFL-CIO Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Civil and Human Rights Conference 

Dear Local Union Presidents: 

The AFL-CIO’s Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Civil and Human Rights Conference will be held January 
9-12, 2025, in Austin, Texas at the Hilton Austin. The theme for the Conference is “Reimagining 
the Fight for Justice, Freedom and Progress Toward the Dream.”

Registration is now open and will be $250.  To register, make hotel accommodations, and for 
additional conference information, please go to:  https://themlkconference.org/. 

Thank you for your participation. 

In solidarity, 

Helen Walker, Director 
UAW Civil and Human Rights Department 

HW/ra 
opeiu494aflcio 

http://www.cvent.com/events/2020-afl-cio-dr-martin-luther-king-jr-civil-and-human-rights-conference/fees-d9c9f3176595421a95ea63a5a3ab70c8.aspx

